


Attention Parents:
Most DCHS students will receive a letter in CCR class on Wednesday, May 23, 2018, that provides the Claim Code you need in order to access preliminary ISTEP+ Spring 2018 results.  Please be sure to ask your student for this letter! 
Beginning on June 11, your student’s preliminary ISTEP+ Spring 2018 results will be available for you to review via the ISTEP+ Parent Portal.  Within the Parent Portal, you will be able to view your student’s score, performance level (Did Not Pass, Pass, or Pass+), and written responses to ISTEP+ Part 1 test items for each content area test your student took.  After reviewing this information, you may also request that your student’s response to one or more test items be rescored.  The Request for Rescore Window will be open June 11 – June 22.  The Parent Portal will be temporarily deactivated June 23 – July 23 for final results reporting.  Final results will be available on July 24.
The Parent Portal can be accessed at https://results.pearsonaccessnext.com using a standard web browser.  Results for your student can be accessed using the Claim Code provided in the letter that your student brought home.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A copy of the ISTEP+ Spring 2018 Parent Portal Guide is available on the Decatur Central High School webpage, under the documents tab.
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